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End of term round up!! 

 
Well here we are at the end of the first (and longest) term of the school year! 
 
The children have continued to work extremely hard and I’m sure you will agree 
that this was evident in their books when you came along to our recent parents’ 
evenings. They are definitely ready for and deserve a lovely Christmas break! 
 
Tuesday proved to be an extremely exciting day with a delicious Christmas dinner 
followed by an enjoyable Christmas party or film in the afternoon – the 
children looked fantastic in their festive clothes – so many different Christmas 
jumpers and sparkly tops! 
 
For those of you who managed to attend our Christmas service this morning, I 
hope you enjoyed the concert – beautiful singing as always! 
 
There will be no homework over the Christmas break other than regular reading 
and a revision of spellings from this half-term. These will be tested first week 
back.  
 
Changes to P.E. for the next half term: 
P.E. days will remain the same for the first week back after Christmas but will 
change for the weeks after that (week beginning Monday 13th January). I will let 
you know of these changes in my next newsletter when I have more information.  
 
I hope you all have a wonderful Christmas, whatever you may be doing, and I 
look forward to welcoming your children back to school on Monday 6th January 
2025!  
Thank you once again for your continued support and many kind comments this 
term. 
 

MERRY CHRISTMAS! 
Miss Walton 

Staff: 
Miss Walton – Class Teacher 
Additional support - Mrs Smith, Mrs Atkinson                  

Date: Thursday 19th December 2024 


